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Thank you, Mr. President. 

 

Israel welcomes the delegation of Tuvalu to the UPR. 

 

We note the country's commitment to the protection and advancement of human rights, 

as demonstrated for example in its reports to CEDAW and CRC. We note with 

satisfaction the adoption in 2016 of the Tuvalu Human Rights National Action Plan 

2016–2020, and encourage its continued implementation. 

 

We acknowledge the country's commitment to the fulfillment of the basic needs of its 

citizens, in the face of severe developmental and climatic challenges. 

 

We recommend Tuvalu the following: 

 

1. Proceed with the implementation of the National Strategy for Sustainable 

Development, and the Tuvalu Human Rights National Action Plan 2016–2020. 

 

2. Ensure efficient follow-up to the recommendations given by the Committee on 

the Elimination of Discrimination against Women. 

 

Israel would like to take this opportunity to wish Tuvalu a successful UPR. 

 

 

Thank you.     

 

 


